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June 4, 2020

Policy and Permit Status for Group Events
The Department of Local Services, Permitting Division is not issuing new Temporary Use Permits 
(TUP) and Fire Event Permits based on the Governor’s pandemic guidelines. For those that have 
submitted, but not yet received a group event permit, you may withdraw the permit application and 
request a refund.

Applicants that have approved TUP and/or Fire Event permits, per the Governor’s guidelines for 
Phase 1, events and gatherings of greater than five (5) individuals, are not permitted.

Based on information available on the date above, the soonest we can expect any change to the 
Governor’s guidelines for King County is July 6, 2020.  Please continue to check our web site for 
updated information.

If you have questions, please email DPERWebInquiries@KingCounty.gov .
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